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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

| am objecting to the Thatcham NE development plan because it is unsound. |
am a which is already full so | do not think that children
should go to my school while a new school is built. There is no information about
where this school will be or whether there will be enough pupils for it to exist.

| am driven to school and the traffic is bad in our village and in Thatcham. This
will get much worse once the houses are built particularly if there is a an exit at
Hart's Hill.

It's been great to go to school near my home and have school friends that live
near me but the development may mean that in the future other children in my
village will have to go to The Downs if our catchment is changed.

| often walk on the fields that will built on on and on Bucklebury Common. The
plan will not conserve the environment and the wildlife that lives on it. because
houses will be built on it on lots more people will be walking on the Common.

Lizzy Shearn





